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FFA Leadership: 
Development Event at Unity 

On Monday, January 31st, the 
Unity FFA hosted the District 
2 Leadership Development 
Competition. There were 7 
different local school districts 
that brought their FFA 
students to compete in the 
leadership events. It was 
incredibly fun to watch all of 
the students carefully present 
and compete in each of the 
various categories. The 
students also received an 
exciting opportunity to 

connect with Section 1 State 
Officer, Katie Simmer. The 
Unity FFA Program would like 
to thank all of the amazing 
judges and volunteers that 
provided competitors with 
excellent feedback and support. 
Unity is extremely proud of all 
of the competitors, and would 
like to congratulate Emma 
Mullin and Natasha Reed on 
their first-place finishes! Keep 
up the great work and thanks 
for your leadership! 

During the week of January 24th, Unity High School 
implemented a new process to focus on increasing 
academic success and course/assignment completion. 
Each Monday, the High School Office staff identify 
any students that are receiving any grades below a C-. 
All students in that boat are then scheduled into an 
accountability resource until their grades are back up 

above a C-. As soon as their grades are up, they are 
released from the accountability resource. On the flip 
side, students that are achieving with Cs or better are 
allowed to sign up for various Privilege Resource 
locations. The goal is to help students grow in their 
ability to prioritize and manage their time. So far, we 
have already witnessed extremely positive changes.  

Exciting Events 
Check out the Unity Website 
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UNITY EAGLES 

Accountability Resource Gains Traction 
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Congratulations to the Unity Boys 
Basketball Team as they continue to 
experience growth and success on a 
weekly basis. With the Lakeland 
Conference being strong this year, it 
will be a fun 2nd half of the season! 

Mr. Zipperer’s Resource students 
took the opportunity to connect with 
elementary students and teach them 
how to play various board games. It 
was a fun experience for all, and a 
great way to build community. 

FFA has an awesome history of 
generosity and community service. 
This year, Ella Lieffring benefitted 
from the generosity of Sam Volgren 
providing a jacket! 

The ACT is just around the corner for 
Unity High School juniors. As continued 
preparation continues, parents should 
stay tuned for details coming out in the 
next few weeks. Good luck Juniors! 

“Practice like you have never won…compete 
like you have never lost.” 

 
Students will be celebrating 
Snowball during the week of 
February 7-11. During the week, 
students will get the chance to play 
games, learn about all of the various 
clubs at Unity High School, and 
enjoy some winter fun. 5 


